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NOTICE OF PROPOSED AWARD
Clean Transportation Program
Grant Solicitation GFO-24-601
Light-Duty Hydrogen Infrastructure Build-Out
May 02, 2025

On September 20, 2024, the California Energy Commission (CEC) released a Grant Funding Opportunity entitled “Light-Duty Hydrogen Infrastructure Build-Out.” This competitive grant solicitation was an offer to fund projects that will develop light-duty hydrogen refueling stations in San Francisco County and Sacramento County and support capital expenditures and/or operations and maintenance for planned or temporarily non-operational light-duty hydrogen refueling stations where open-retail progress has stalled due to cost constraints.

The grant solicitation announced the availability of up to $15 million to fund agreements resulting from this solicitation.

The attached table, “Notice of Proposed Award” identifies the applicant selected and recommended for funding by CEC staff and includes the amount of recommended funding and score.

Funding of the proposed project resulting from this solicitation is contingent upon the approval of the project at a publicly noticed CEC Business Meeting and execution of a grant agreement. This notice is posted on the CEC’s website at: https://www.energy.ca.gov/funding-opportunities/solicitations.

Questions and debriefing requests should be directed to:

Laura Williams
Commission Agreement Officer
E-mail: Laura.Williams@energy.ca.gov
(916) 879-1383
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